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Minutes of meeting held on Thursday 23rd Feb 2006@ Astley Bridge C.C. 
 
Apologies   
None 
Clubs Absent 
Egerton, Kearsley 
 
Minutes of last meeting 
The Minutes of the last meeting were approved as a correct record. 
 

From the Minutes 
A small discussion was held in regard to Junior Rep to Senior Committee and although the 
Junior Committee was not happy with the Senior Decision, Richard Dearden himself asked 
that this point now is dropped and closed, all were in agreement. 
 

Correspondence  
Leaflets: 
LCB Summer Coaching Courses. 
Dates for LCB stages of U13’s and U15’s, the secretary stated that he would after change 
the qualifying dates in the handbook, all were in favour. The new dates would be 20th may 
2006 U13’s and 28th May 2006 for the U15’s. 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Bill reported that the finances were in where in good condition with £5000 in coaching 
fund but money would go out soon to pay for coaches and facilities. 
 
Approval of Final Fixtures 
The committee agreed that the fixtures distributed with the January Minutes are correct 
and can go forward to the handbook. 
 
Coaching Committee 
A document from the first meeting of the coaching committee was given out to the 
meeting. A small discussion took place and a few comments made; Members of the 
Committee expressed some surprise that Richard Dearden was not one of the Area Co-
ordinators and it was agreed after some discussion that the Coaching Committee be 
asked to re-visit this. Also, if Darren Wilson was an Area Co-ordinator should he not also be 
on the Coaching structure, these will be taken back to the next meeting of the coaching 
committee on Wednesday 8th March. 
 

A.O.B 
 

None 
 
There being no other business the meeting closed at 8.37pm. 
Date of the next meeting; Thursday 23rd March at Astley Bridge @ 7.45pm. 


